
 
 

 
Respect - Equality - Ambition - Community; - Hard Work & Determination 

 

21st May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Bag2School  
 

Avonbourne Academies are holding a recycling event to raise funds for Friends of Avonbourne Academies, our 
parent and teacher organization, that provides funds to support the provision of equipment, services and events 
for our students. 
 
We are using Bag2School who will collect all donations and in return we will be paid for the donations. All students 
who donate a bag of items as listed below will earn REACH points for their House and we will have a competition 
to see which House can raise the most donations.  
 
Bags can be dropped into Student Reception on 4th and 5th June 2025 only. 
 
The bag sizes can be up to bin bag size or the size similar to the free charity bags that are dropped through your 
door. Below is a list of everything that we can and cannot collect. If you are in doubt, please call Bag2School 
on 01609 780 222. 

 
WE CAN COLLECT: 

                            

Clothes         Paired shoes       Hats       Handbags    Bags 

 

                                           
Scarves         Household       Jewellery      Socks        Belts 
and ties             linen 

                                 

Soft toys         Bras             Curtains      Towels     Bedding  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tel:+441609780222


 
 
 
WE CANNOT COLLECT:  

     
Duvets & blankets   Pillows & cushions    Carpets, rugs & mats 

     
            
        
 

      
Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing       Batteries 
 

   
 
   

  

               School uniforms with and without logo   Furniture  
                                                                                  and large items 

 
 

 
Corporate clothing and workwear 

 
 
   
 

Textile off-cuts, yarns or threaded material 
 

 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jupe and Friends of Avonbourne Academies  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


